
Tartan Athletics 2020 

Our One and Only Fundraiser – Gold Cards 

https://www.momentumfundraising.ca/product/campbell-collegiate/ 

Rationale 

I know that nobody likes to fundraise…well, I don’t anyway. However, our fall athletes are asked to 
participate in this one fundraiser for two reasons: one, athletes are not paying fees in the fall, but teams 
and sports still need funds to contribute to uniform and equipment replenishment (football has an 
equipment fee, but it is relatively nominal); and two, this will provide individuals an opportunity to earn 
money that they can put towards reducing their fees for future Campbell athletic endeavors. 

 

How this works 

 Players will receive an email from Momentum Fundraising. They can then forward this email to 
potential supporters. Supporters purchase a card (or cards) online and the card is mailed to the 
buyer directly. It is a “no contact” fundraiser. Follow up emails … or even a phone call could help 
with sales. Be brave. Talk to people. You can do it. 

 Send at least 20 emails 
 Please be sure that supporters fill in the name of the seller so we can keep track of sales. 
 We strongly encourage players to sell a minimum of 2 (two) cards each. 
 Profits from those first 2 (“mandatory”) sales go to Tartan Athletics; profits on each and every 

card sold beyond the first 2 will be applied to the individual’s future fees. 
 Profit is $8 per card 
 The Tartan Gold Card Kick Off will begin October 5th and it will close October 23rd. Results will be 

reported to the coaches of each team / sport so if you want to check your results, ask them first. 

 

Athletic Director’s Message of Encouragement 

Despite the fact that school sport is not what we would have wished it to be, we are grateful that we are 
able to engage students in athletic activities in the fall. Sport is a vital element in the education and 
growth of students and we are happy to be able to provide this opportunity to as many students as 
possible. We will aim to keep as many kids playing as the numbers from the Health Authority warrant. 
We are following all of the guidelines for safety and precaution as prescribed by the SHSAA, SHA, 
provincial sport governing bodies, and our school division.  

In short, we hope that kids can play and have fun and learn. If you have any questions, please email me 
at Kelly.adams@rbe.sk.ca    
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